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 22nd March 2023 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Bunny Hop Challenge 2023 
 
As you will know, De Lacy Primary school is a supporter of charities and fundraising events. 
Therefore, we have decided to participate in the Bunny Hop Challenge created by MY Hospitals 
Charity to raise funds for The Mid Yorkshire Hospitals NHS Trust. We hope that this event will not 
only provide a fun and memorable experience for the children but also make a difference to the 
lives of patients and staff who need our help. 
 
The Bunny Hop Challenge will take place on Friday 31st March 2023 and will be a non-uniform day 
for the children with a twist. The children will be participating in fun activities and games 
throughout the day and the very special challenge of decorating their own bunny mask. We are 
asking for a £1.00 donation to participate in the fun day. All proceeds will be donated to the MY 
Hospitals Charity.  
 
I’d like to thank you for your continued support. We know that the money we raise will help the 
MY Hospitals Charity continue its fantastic work! 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 

 
 
Mr J. Parkinson  

 
 

mailto:admin@delacy.patrust.org.uk
http://www.pontefractacademiestrust.org.uk/

